
 

House E & NR Chairman and Committee Members  

I’m asking for your vote in FAVOR of SB2137 to reinstate hunting over supplemental feed. 
I’ve been a landowner in Burleigh County since February of 2011. I’ve done projects each 
year to enhance this property for all wildlife. We’ve planted 1400 trees seeded 14 acres of 
corn and other food plot crops. Planted mixtures of native prairie grass along with 
developing fresh water sources using a water supply from South Central Regional Water 
District. I’ve observed nothing but good things happen in support of the areas wildlife. 

I’m 69 years old and enjoy the safety of sitting in a ground blind observing wildlife and 
bowhunting for deer. My days of hunting from tree stands or backpacking into remote 
wilderness areas are precious memories. Please vote in favor of SB2137 as it is written 
clean and to the point. Reinstating legal hunting over supplemental feed sources. 

 

Scott Schmidt 

Sportsman/Landowner 

1310 Bayview Court 

Bismarck, ND. 58504 

701-400-8615 

 


